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St. Matthew’s C.E. Primary School
     School Council Minutes
Thursday 28th March 9.05 am - Rainbows 
Apologies
Raees (5R) and Ishmaeel (6C) represented their classes today.

Feedback from classes
· Several classes asked why we don't have 'golden time' any more. Miss Harling explained that we have marble treat days instead.

· Y3/4 councillors have asked if we can have more staff outside on the yard at playtimes and lunchtimes to sort out problems and organise games. We will speak to Mrs Barron, Mrs Arrowsmith and Mrs Shaikh about this.
Red Nose Day - how much did we raise?
Last week we held a 'Wacky Day' and we raised £197.95 for Comic Relief. Thank you for all your contributions.

Any other business 

· Councillors discussed what charity event we could hold next term. One idea was bringing in food for a local homeless charity or food bank such as 'Luv Preston'. We will discuss this further in our first meeting back after Easter.

· Miss Harling explained that starting next week, our school will be holding 'Magic Breakfasts' where children can come at 8.45am and have a bagel to eat (KS1 - Tuesday and Thursday, KS2 - Monday, Wednesday and Friday). Councillors are going to explain this new idea to their classes and when the bagels have been eaten, make sure the bagel bag is clean and returned to the staff room.
· Today was Miss Jones' last meeting as she is leaving to start a new job next week. We thanked her for all her help and we wished her luck in her new job. 
 Associate Headteacher:  Mrs. A. Barron
New Hall Lane, Preston, Lancashire PR1 5XB  Tel: 01772 794482  Fax: 01772 655481

Email: bursar@st-matthewscofe.lancs.sch.uk  Website: www.st-matthewscofe.lancs.sch.uk
